
 

 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

What a pleasure it was again to welcome the children last Monday. Great vacation stories from South 

Korea to Columbia and everything in between. For some children, the start is always a bit exciting, 

but after a few minutes in the group with the teacher that is already gone and everyone is running 

along nicely in the group. On to a great year!  

Calender 

Week van 20 september  Information evenings at school 

24 september   Study day, kids are free  

 

Information evening 
Dear Parents/carers,  
 
You may re-enter the school building but we cannot have everyone present at the same time. In 
order to still be able to show you, after a long period of absence, where your son/daughter is in 
school and to get acquainted with the teacher, we have scheduled an evening. We are pleased to be 
able to organize this and welcome you back to the school building. It is not possible to take siblings 
into account in this process and so you may be able to attend two evenings.   
 
The rules:   
 
1 Parent per session, parents will be divided into 2 groups: 
  
1st session/ group: 18.45-19.30 Parents with initial surname A to M  
2nd session/group: 19.45-20.30 Parents with initial surname N - Z  
 

Monday 20 september 

Groep 1-2 Rupsen, Eendjes, Lieveheersbeestjes 

Groep 3 Kikkers 

Groep 4 Flamingo’s, Apen 

Groep 5 Nathalie, Irene/Lianne 

Groep 6 Luke 

Groep 8 Robin, Tino 

 

Tuesday 21 september 

Groep 1-2 Kameleons, Zeepaardjes 

Groep 3 Hazen, Olifanten 

Groep 4 Panda’s 

Groep 5 Lindsey/Dinja 



 

 

Groep 6 Femke, Sam/Christel 

Groep 7 Aniel, Thom, Nina 

Groep 8 Miriam, Jeroen 

 

Funtastica 

For groups 7 and 8 the Lorentz Casimir Lyceum organizes a fun sports and games day. In the 

attachment you will find more information about this.  

 

Type Tuin 

Organizes courses for our children to learn to type blind. More information can be found in the 

attachment.  

 

Treats 
Celebrations may be celebrated of course. Last year it was not possible to hand out treats but this 

will now change. When your son/daughter has his or her birthday, a treat can be handed out again. 

Please make an appointment with the teacher. Keep in mind that we are a Healthy School and we 

would like to see healthy treats. Here are some examples: Gezonde traktaties voor op school • Juf 

Maike.  

School swimming championships 

Attached you will find the newsletter about the championships and on September 22 there is even 

already a swimming day organized.  

 

Basisschool Iceskating festival 19 november 
With the temperatures of last week, already thinking about the skating festivities is still special. But it 

can only be put in the agenda. On November 19, the elementary school ice skating party will be held. 

In the attachment you will find more information. 

Have a great weekend, 

Team St@rtbaan 

https://jufmaike.nl/gezonde-traktaties-voor-op-school/
https://jufmaike.nl/gezonde-traktaties-voor-op-school/

